[bookmark: _GoBack]Family Support Ni have launched a new, improved website which you can now view at
www.familysupport.gov.uk

The Family Support Ni website is funded by the Health and Social Care Board and the Departments of Health and Education to provide information on all types of Family Support services, including ALL REGISTERED childcare throughout Northern Ireland.
This is a unique, om-line directory of local family support services, including statutory, community and voluntary sectors. It is designed to be used by a variety of people in order to access information about available services in Northern Ireland.
